NOTICE

THE CITY COUNCIL MEETING SCHEDULED FOR SEPTEMBER 9, 2025 HAS BEEN CANCELED DUE
TO LACK OF QUORUM. THE MEETING WILL BE RESCHEDULED, AND A NEW AGENDA WILL BE
POSTED IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE TEXAS OPEN MEETING ACT.

| CERTIFY THE ABOVE NOTICE OF NO QUORUM WAS POSTED AT THE CITY HALL CONVENTION
CENTER BUILDING LOCATED AT 116 E. MILLER, DILLEY, TEXAS 78017 ON TUESDAY SEPTEMBER
9, 2025 @ 4:30 PM.
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Natasha Prado
City Secretary



